                                                                     SWHNA BOARD MEETING
                                                                              JULY 19, 2021
									

The July 19, 2021, Board Meeting was held at Wakonda Christian Church. Board members present were: George Davis, Nick Van Patten, Ginny Renda, Joe Harrison,
Steve Sarcone, Jon Shelness, and Penny Harrison.

The minutes of the June 21,2021, Board Meeting were approved as written.

The June 21, 2021, Treasurer’s report will be mailed later.

NEIGHBORS NIGHT OUT PROGRAM
The picnic will be held at Wakonda Christian Church. The Police and Fire Departments as well as City Official will be invited by President Davis. President Davis will also try to hire the face painter. Post cards will be sent to the homeowners in the neighborhood. The cost of the cards and the postage for 1738 cards will be about $612.38. Tables and chairs will be ordered at a cost of $714.67. HyVee will cater the dinner. Each board member was asked to secure two gift cards for prizes. We will need to have membership applications, pens, a money box, donation containers, garbage bags, and a sound system.  Board member, Steve Utterson will oversee cleanup and trash removal.

FLEUR DRIVE AND PARK AVENUE
There is a proposed development in the works for Fleur and Park on the NW corner. The development is called Park Fleur Brownstones. A neighborhood meeting will be scheduled in mid-August to discuss and receive comments on this project.

SW 23RD STREET
The meeting regarding safety and speed on SW 23rd Street will be scheduled in August.

NEW ITEMS
SGT. Scarlett is our new neighborhood police officer.
Board members would like to have speed cameras on SW 31st Street
The Board is concerned with people begging on busy street corners and consider it a safety hazard.

The meeting concluded at 7:33pm. The next board meeting is scheduled for August 16, at 6:00pm.

Minutes written and submitted by Ginny Renda, Secretary of SWHNA.



